31 Aug 2020

Important Notice

Regular System Maintenance
(04:00 to 08:00 Weekly on Saturdays)

' 13

To improve our service, Livi Bank Limited ( “livi”’, “our” ) regularly provide updates
and maintenance to our banking system, scheduled at 04:00 to 08:00 HKT every
Saturday.

Some functions in the livi mobile APP will be temporarily unavailable during the
maintenance period.

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused. Please contact liviCare at (852) 2929
2998 or livicare@livibank.com if you need further assistance.

livi reserves the right to change its maintenance schedule without prior notice.
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